
 

 
July 29, 2022 

Dear Valued Customers  
 

 
 

Notice of Office Closure 
 
 
Due to the Summer holidays in Japan, our office will be closed during the following days: 

 
 

◆From Saturday the 6th of August to Sunday the 14th of August 2022.  
 

 
We will resume business as usual from Monday the 15th of August.  
 
We are sorry for the inconvenience this may cause you.  
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Europe Solar Innovation Co., Ltd. 

 


